

Roydon Primary's Weekly Heads-Up



Friday 12th January

15 th January Miss Easter & Mr Harrington start 10.45am Miss Baker – SCITT meeting	9.00am-3.00pm Sports Leader training at UEA 9.30am Mrs Lister (governor)	17 th January 2.15-3.15pm SHIP drop-in consultation event 3.30pm Miss Page – ITT meeting	18 th January 3.30pm FoRPS meeting	19 th January Young Voices choir @ O2 Arena
22 nd January	monitoring visiting 23 rd January 3.30pm Mrs Bradford – SHIP planning meeting @ Norwich	24 th January 3.30pm Miss Page – ITT meeting 4.00pm Mrs Davies – headship course	25 th January 9.30pm Mrs Walsh – sensory circuits training 2.15pm Hearts & Minds coffee & cake	26 th January

Happy New Year to all our friends and families! We hope you all enjoyed a fun-filled break, and that the children are all ready for the new term. We have lots of exciting things planned, so please keep an eye on Heads Up, Class Dojo and emails/texts to make sure you don't miss anything.

Mrs Campbell is coming home! Over the holiday, we appointed her to work as our new assistant headteacher to work in the juniors and as Owls' class teacher. We are delighted that she will be joining us after the Easter holidays.

Great news! Skye, our baby elephant, has returned to Roydon. Thank you so much to Mrs Feavearyear for making her look so very beautiful.



Please take a few minutes
to complete the Local
Authority's survey about the
specialist hub they are
planning for Roydon. They
planning for Roydon the regenuinely interested in
are genuinely interested in
the views of the community.
Don't forget the drop-in
event next Wednesday in
the school hall at 2.15pm.

The 100% attendance
prize draw winner last
week is ...
Ethan
in Dragonflies!!
Enjoy spending your £10
Amazon voucher!

We are very grateful to Diss Leisure Centre for arranging Year 4 swimming lessons at Archbishop Sancroft while Diss Swimming Pool is closed. More details to follow, but we are pleased that all Year 4 children will swim for the equivalent of a term, as usual.

We were very disappointed to learn that Norfolk County Council has decided not to provide a replacement for Mrs Barrett as a school crossing patrol on Manor Road. They state that the crossing point 'no longer meets the criteria'.

The Year 6 sports leaders are looking forward to their training day at UEA next week. This is a free event that has been organised to teach them how to support other children in their play and how to organize & run sporting competitions.

Simon Andrew will be baking again, ready for 'coffee & cake' on 25th January. Join him to chat about the trials & tribulations of being a parent ... and to eat cake!